
Swimmer of the Month 

 

 

Jessica Knibbs 

*** Well Done *** 

Dear Parents and Swimmers, 

It’s a big month for our swimming teams this month with both the Diddy League and Moors League finals taking place. Our swim-

mers have put in an incredible amount of perseverance, skill and dedication and we couldn’t be prouder of them. We appreciate 

all the support from parents too who also put up with the early morning starts and the sweltering hours by the poolside plus 

cheer on all our swimmers. Thank you swimmers and parents and thank you also to our team managers and other volunteers 

who give up their weekends to make this possible. See below for news of the Diddy League and GOOD LUCK to the Moors Team!  

                ~ Matthew 

Newsletter - June 2016 

Diary Dates 

June 
12 - Diddy League - North Tyneside 
18 - Moors League – Bedale 
25 - Moors League - Eston 
 
July 
3 - Breaststroke Clinic - Billingham 
25 - Change to summer opening hours 
(check main article for more info) 
 
Sept 
5 - Return to normal opening hours 
(check main article for more info) 

Kit Bags and Club T-shirts 

There are a limited number of kitbags 

available for the club-price of £20.  

Also in stock are the new club t-shirts! 

These tops are fast-drying so ideal for 

use by the pool. 

£8 - upto size 12-13 / £10 - Adult sizes 

Names can be added for £2 

Please see Carole or Sandy for more  

information or to purchase. 

Summer club sessions 

In line with the school summer holidays, 

TASC will be operating   reduced hours 

over the summer.  

From w/c 25th July there will be no   

sessions on a Monday, Thursday or Fri-

day. Swimmers who usually swim on 

those nights will be able to swim on a 

Tuesday instead.  

Check with your coach to see what time 

to attend on a Tuesday. 

This includes Masters who will have a 

lane 19:45-21:00 on a Tuesday. 

Sessions will return to normal from Mon 

5th September. 

2016 Diddy League 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to the 2016 Diddy League team who made it through to the final 
and not only came a fantastic 4th but also brought home the prize for the “Best 
Turned Out Team” for their Rio Carnival / Olympics themed costumes and flags! 

Your club needs YOU! 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’re 14 or over and able to spare an 

hour a week to help out on the poolside 

or in the water for the  learn-to-swim 

sessions please speak to Carina or Claire!  

BOSSS Breaststroke Clinic 

Sunday 3rd July - 0730 to 0900 at Billingham Forum. 

Tickets £5 per swimmer 

A Breaststroke clinic being delivered by the BOSSS head coach, Chris Leighton, will 

offer Thornaby members the opportunity to learn new drills and techniques to       

improve their Breaststroke swimming.  

For tickets or more information, see Peter or Lisa 

Important Notice - Photography 

As a gentle reminder: Club members, parents and other persons   

connected with Club members must not take ‘still’ or ‘video’         

photographic images of any person within the Pool buildings.  

http://www.thornabyasc.co.uk/moors-league/

